ORD-12 Correspondence — Padric Gleason Gonzales

From: Padric Gleason Gonzales [mailto:padric.gleason@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, October 12, 2020 3:10 PM

To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov>

Subject: Public comment for 10/13 City Council meeting Agenda Item #12 re: dispensary hours

-EXTERNAL-

Dear Council,

The hours for medical dispensaries and adult-use recreational dispensaries should be harmonized to
simplify and standardize rules in Long Beach. Having two different sets of rules creates confusion in the
market and increases the difficulty of planning and running a cannabis business. Secondly, the hours of
operation should be extended to the state-mandated limit of 10:00 PM.

Regards,
Padric Gleason Gonzales



